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Up coming events…. 
Breakfast Club Thursdays and Fridays   
 
Thursday Canteen open this Thursday. 

Closed weeks 9 & 10  
Fri 13 Sept  Book Club orders due 
 Koori Cook-off Apron money due 
Mon 16 Sept  NAIDOC Assembly 
Wed 18 Sept  Koori Cook-off 
Fri 20 Sept  Yrs 3/4/5/6 Excursion - full 

payment due 
4-8 Nov Yrs 3/4/5/6 Excursion 
18-22 Nov Kinder Orientation 9.30-11am 
Tues 3 Dec Batemans Bay High School Yr7 

2020 Orientation Day. 9.10am-
3.10pm 

 

Next week our school will celebrate 
NAIDOC Week and Mogo Public School 
now has a new Aboriginal dance group 
called Mogo Gurimbaga, which is a group 
made up of students from year 2 - year 6. The group 
will perform for us on Monday at our formal 
assembly at 11.30am. A big thank you to Bronwyn 
Smith for teaching us the 'welcome dance'

Please see attached a flyer for details of what our 
school has on offer each day.  There will be 
morning teas and BBQ lunches that the community 
are invited to attend. We are looking forward to 
your visit.   

Today we held our first Aboriginal Parent Group 
meeting, and I would personally like to thank the 
parents/carers that attended.  It was decided that 
this group will be named 'Parent Support Group'. 
This group will be involved in decision making of 
all things to do with Mogo PS. We have some 
future activities already being discussed 150 year 
anniversary, yarning circle/maintenance of school 

grounds, purchase of technology in classrooms, 
fixing flag poles and concerns about car parking 
facilities. The next meeting date is Tuesday 24 
September in the school library with morning tea 
provided. Please all welcome. 

Yesterday, those students who have demonstrated 
exemplary behaviour (following school rules 
consistently) throughout the term, were invited 
along to visit Andrei's gymnastics. The students 
had a great time, the smiles on their faces were 
priceless. It was my pleasure to organise this. Well 
done students! 

You will notice in the coming weeks, SMS texting 
sent to your mobile phone if your child is 
absent.  As this rolls out, please contact the school 
if you have any concerns 

I look forward to seeing the community visit our 
school next week!  

Thank you to the parents/carers who have made 
payments for annual school camp. 

Be a learner, Be responsible, Be caring, Be safe and 
Be happy! 
Mrs Eade 
Principal 
 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
An Expression of Interest (EOI) form is available 
from the office. If you have a child or know of a 
child, starting Kinder in 2020 please complete the 
EOI and return it to the office ASAP so we can start 
to prepare for the new students. 
To start school a child must have turned 5 years of 
age before 31 July 2020.  
Kinder Orientation will take place 18-22 November. 
More information will be sent out closer to the date. 
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ANNUAL SCHOOL CAMP 
The Yr 3/4/5/6 annual school camp is 4-8 November 
2019 and we will be travelling to Katoomba/Penrith. 
Cost is $350.00. Full payment is due by Friday 20 
September. The school has to pay for 
accommodation, activities and bus prior to the 
excursion, so if payment has not been made by 
Friday, 20 September we may have to cancel.  
 

     BOOK CLUB 
Book club money and orders are due Friday, 13 
September. 
 

BATEMANS BAY HIGH SCHOOL 
YEAR 7 2020 ORIENTATION DAY 

Those year 6 students who are going to Batemans 
Bay High School in 2020 your Orientation Day is on 
Tuesday, 3 December, 9.10am to 3.10pm. Students 
must wear Mogo School Uniform and will 
participate in micro lessons throughout the day. 
Canteen will be open and a free BBQ lunch is 
provided. Students to make their own way there 
either by bus or car. 
 

FRUIT BREAK 
Just a reminder fruit break is at 10.30am daily. 
Please bring a piece of fruit cut up and school hat is 
to be worn. 
 

  BREAKFAST CLUB   
Breakfast Club is open Thursdays and Fridays.  
We need more volunteers to help with Breakfast 
Club. Please see Mrs Eade or Mrs Wade if you are 
able to help one day a week. 
 

CANTEEN 
The Canteen is open this Thursday.  
Baked Potato,bacon, sour cream & drink $6.00 
Potato Wedges & drink $5.00 
Please get lunch orders in by 10.00am. If you are 
able to assist in the canteen, even once a month, 
please see Mrs Eade or Mrs Wade. Thank you. 
There will be no canteen in weeks 9 and 10, so 
please ensure your child has something nutritious to 
eat. Visit the website: healthylunchbox.com.au 
 
 
 

 
 

KOORI COOK-OFF APRONS 
As part of our NAIDOC celebrations we will again 
have a Koori Cook-off 
during week 9. Order forms 
are attached, for a special 
Koori cook-off apron. 
There are two sizes 
available: 
Adult  $15.00 
Kid  $10.00 
Please get your orders back 
ASAP with final payment 
by Friday 13 September. 
 

P&C NEWS 
• The date of the next P&C Meeting is yet to 

be confirmed 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

• Playgroup Yarn to Learn at Mogo 
Aboriginal Preschool every Thursday 9.30-
11.00am. Come along and have some fun. 
Ph:0244 118 453.  

• BBHS production “Tin Forest”. 11,12 & 13 
Sept. Tickets from the High School 

• PCYC School holiday activities, Narooma 
& Moruya. Bookings essential. 

     See notice board for more details. 
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